
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor McFarlane for answer 

by the Transport and Environment 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 9 February 2023 

   

Question  To ask the Convener of the Transport and Environment 

Committee for an update on the appointment of a Cleansing 

Improvement Programme Manager agreed at Committee on 

October 6 and to ask whether any Street Litter Control 

Notices have been served since Committee approved their 

use. 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


